Bethel Hearings

['ransportation hearings have
been scheduled  to begin in
Bethel on February 1. The
purpose of these hearings will
be to bring into the open pro-
blems that Bethel and surround-
ing areas have been incurring
with transportation.

Harold Napoleon, Regional
Director of AVCP-CAP in Bethel
stated that representatives from
the Civil Aeronautics Board and
the Federal Aviation Adminis-
tration have been invited along
with  Senators Stevens  and
Gravel.

Napoleon is hopeful that each
village in the surrounding area
will also be represented at the
hearings.

Bethel Regional High School
is the scheduled site of the trans-
portation hearings.




